
Good afternoon,
Energy Bills Rebate £150
At 21 Plus, we just wanted to make you are aware that, as a care leaver you may be in receipt of a council tax exemption however you are still entitled to access this fund.
The Council Tax Energy Rebate is part of a package of measures announced by the Government to support to help households with rising energy bills.
We know Mansfield District Council have been in touch with households within the Mansfield district to advise them of the process to receive this fund.  Households who pay council tax by direct debit have been sent this £150 direct to their account. People who do not pay by direct debit have been advised to complete an online form, this includes you.
Guidance from Mansfield District Council website is here: Energy Bills Rebate – Mansfield District Council  To complete the online form you will need your Council tax Reference number (it begins with C)
The online form is here: Energy Bills rebate for non DD payers  you can also apply for your Council Tax Form on this link if you do not know your Council Tax reference number to continue.
If you need support to complete the form then please call 01623 463463 at Mansfield District Council
IMPORTANT GUIDANCE! – When you are asked to enter your Council Tax Reference on the online form, DO NOT include the C at the start of your account reference on your bill, only include the numbers.
If you are not receiving any exemption as part of the care leaver offer, please check with Mansfield District Council as there is an additional form (Council Tax Reduction Form) to be completed before any exemption is awarded Council Tax Reduction Scheme – Mansfield District Council (this is not an online form).
If you have any questions about your Care Leaver eligibility in relation to Council Tax Exemption
please contact 01623 463463
Email:mdc@mansfield.gov.uk

We hope you find this useful
Kind regards,
21Plus Team

